
            We Believe 
JESUS SAID TO HIM, “YOU SHALL LOVE THE LORD YOUR GOD 

WITH ALL YOUR HEART, WITH ALL YOUR SOUL, AND WITH ALL 

YOUR MIND. THIS IS THE FIRST AND GREATEST COMMANDMENT. 

AND THE SECOND IS LIKE IT: YOU SHALL LOVE YOUR NEIGHBOR 

AS YOURSELF. ON THESE TWO COMMANDMENTS HANG ALL THE  

LAW AND THE PROPHETS.   

MATTHEW 22:37-40 (NEW KING JAMES) 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for choosing 
Pleasant Hill Seventh-day Adventist Church. 

You are always welcome. 
Please come back soon. 

Church Needs  

Combined Budget: Thank you for your continued giving to our local 

church. This fund supports our school, our hourly employees, and all 

the expenses associated with keeping our church facility functioning.  

On-Line Giving Option Available: For those of you who would like 

to give on-line instead of writing checks for your giving to the church, 

you may go to the church website (phsda.org) and make that happen. 

Bulletin Information: Please submit bulletin information to the 

church office by noon on Wednesday. You may submit info by text to 

541-954-3310 or email phsdaoffice@gmail.com. Office hours are 

afternoons: Monday, Wednesday, Friday. 

 

Church Staff: 

David L. McCoy, Pastor 

Lorene Berger, Secretary 

Amanda Valenzuela, Custodian 

Jean Paul (JP) Gilson, Maintenance/Construction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Pleasant Hill 

Seventh-day Adventist Church 
35549 Zephyr Way 

Pleasant Hill, Oregon 97455-9765 

Office Phone: 541-746-1750 

Email phsdaoffice@gmail.com; Website phsda.org  

 

Pleasant Hill 
Seventh-day Adventist 

Church 
The Church at Worship 

Sabbath, August 26, 2023, 11:00 a.m. 
 

Welcome & Announcements  

William Hall 

 

Offering  

Oregon Conference Youth Support 

 
Hymn #12 

Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee 

   
Children’s Story 

Del Johnson 

 

Scripture Reading  

John 14:1-3 

William Hall 

 

Dedication Prayer for Students & Teachers 

 

Message  

Heaven At Last 

Del Johnson 

 

Benediction  

(Garden of Prayer) 

 

 
 

Pianist: Lorene Berger 
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Church at Study 
 

Lesson Study    Lesson 9 

 Living Wisely     

Group 1  Sanctuary 

Group 2  Fellowship Hall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Condolences 

 

A Celebration of Life for Norman Parmenter  

will take place today, Saturday,  

August 26, 3:00 p.m. at the Eugene SDA Church. 

 

 

 

 

Graduation Congratulations  

 

Chandra Gilbert, long-time member of our church, 

 has completed an Associate’s degree 

 in nursing (RN) through Lower Columbia 

College and will be graduating this weekend. 

Congratulations, Chandra! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Your Information 
 

Youth Bible Camps Coming Up 

Jr High Bible Camp is taking place September 14-17 and High School 

Bible Camp will be September 21-24. Both camps will be held at 

Washington Family Ranch, Antelope, OR. Cost for the weekend is 

$275 per person. If you have a young person, or know of one in our 

community who would like to attend one of these camps and needs 

financial assistance, please notify Pastor McCoy or Heidi Farry, 

Treasurer. For more information contact Pastor Lutz Binus, 

Springfield Church Pastor at 360.600.6684. 

 

Roof Upgrade for our Church 

This September River Roofing Company has been retained to replace 

the roof over the sanctuary of our church. The cost of this project is 

$97K. Part of the funds for this project have already been raised, but 

anyone who is willing to contribute is invited to help finance this 

project.   

 

Student Aid Funds Available 

If your child or grandchild would like to attend our church school, 

Emerald Christian Academy, and needs financial assistance to do so, 

please contact the Pastor or the church office. Funds are available to 
help! 

 

Calendar of Upcoming Events: 

Today              Service for Norm Parmenter, Eugene SDA, 3 pm 

Aug 28             First Day of School at Emerald Christian Academy 

Sept 9               Fellowship Dinner 

Sept 14-17        Jr High Bible Camp, Wash Family Camp 

Sept 21-24        High School Bible Camp, Wash Family Camp 

Sept 23             Del Johnson, Speaker 

Sept 30             Benton Praise Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     For Your Information 
  

Membership Transfer Request: (First Reading) 

Yvonne Karotko from Pleasant Hill SDA Church to Meridian SDA 

Church, Boise, ID 

 

Saginaw Trailer Park 

When you are doing your grocery shopping, please remember the 

food barrel for Saginaw Trailer Park. We are trying to fill the barrel 

every month … thanks to your help in making this an on-going 

outreach for our church. 

 

Primary Class: Cans & Bottles for Missions 

Thank you to those who are bringing in cans and bottles to help the 

Primary Class raise money for missions every quarter. A BIG thank 

you, also, to Sharon Zachary who takes care of redeeming all these 

cans and bottles.  

 

Special Prayer 

William E. Hall, one of our church Elders, invites you to join him for 

intercessory prayer. Each Sabbath after the services there will be a 

“Garden of Prayer”. Meet by the organ for this extra time of prayer.  

You can also email your prayer requests to prayer@wwdb.org.  If you 

are interested in also receiving “A Splash of Encouragement” (a 

collection of inspirational quotes and texts) by email on a regular 

basis, please let William know. 

DVDs of Church Services are Available  

Requests for copies of some PH church services can be made at the 

church control booth or via email to phsdaoffice@gmail.com. These 

are FREE. Donations may be made to PHC’s “AV Services,” if you 

wish. 
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